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Whole School Update    

EGLINTON HOUSE CHARITY DAY | Thursday 2 May  

 

Eglinton will be hosting a Whole School House Charity Day on Thursday 2 May in Week 3. Students are 

invited to wear free dress and make a donation suitable for local animal rescue centres and veterinary 

clinics. Donations can include old clean towels, blankets, pet food, toys, collars, litter trays, buckets and 

bowls. One item per student with Canteen voucher prizes.  

The day is designated as a Uniform Free Day.  Students are to please be aware of the following uniform 
considerations.  

• Shorts can be worn – as long as they are mid-thigh or longer 

• No Lycra shorts or leggings. 
• T-shirts can be worn, but no singlets or midriff tops. 
• Jeans can be worn, rips are allowed as long as the rips are not too revelling  

• Closed in footwear (shoes) must be worn, no thongs, slippers or slides. 
• Make-up, jewellery and hair rules still apply. 
• Offensive slogans are not allowed. 
• No PJs or onesies. 

 

Please contact your child’s classroom teacher or PCG Tutor should you have any questions about the Charity 
Day. 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL ANZAC SERVICE | Friday 26 April, 2.30pm 

We are pleased to invite you to attend the whole school ANZAC Service this Friday 26 April at 2.30pm in the 

Djinda Sports Centre.  

 

TERM 2 CLUBS | Commencing in Week 2 

 

We are pleased to advise that the Term 2 clubs have commenced this week (Week 2) and will conclude in 

Week 9 this term.  

 

For more information about Junior School clubs please contact js.reception@stjames.wa.edu.au and for 

Senior School Clubs please contact studentservices@stjames.wa.edu.au. 

SCHOOL FEE PAYMENTS | Due this Friday 26 April 

A reminder for families who have selected to pay their fees on a quarterly/termly basis, please note that the 
next payment is due this Friday 26 April 2024.  

If you require any clarification in relation to your fee balance or payments, please contact accounts at 
accounts@stjames.wa.edu.au or on 6336 8330. 
 

2025 SCHOLARSHIPS | Applications Closing Soon 

 

Applications for our 2025 Scholarships are closing soon. Please click here to learn more about the 
scholarships on offer. Applications close on Sunday 28 April 2024.  

https://stjalkimos.sharepoint.com/:i:/s/sjas-public/EVpyn8AordtCjuujhhif28wBGbAZKz01GC1tTt8LgG9SmA?e=8qevH5
mailto:js.reception@stjames.wa.edu.au
mailto:studentservices@stjames.wa.edu.au
mailto:accounts@stjames.wa.edu.au
https://stjames.wa.edu.au/scholarships/?fbclid=IwAR0jGb1tiEaoj1yv0OjU6Y2YP41XxDT4fu9jGNfmieSE0ByM8Z3G8MuTgjA
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Junior School Update 

 

YEAR 5 PESTO FOR SALE | Today, 3.10pm 

 

We are pleased to invite you to purchase the freshly made pesto prepared by our Year 5s. Pesto jars will be 

available for purchase from 3.10pm. There will be two stalls, one outside of the ELC Building and the other 

outside the Junior School building. Pesto can be purchased for $3.00 a jar. We encourage you to please have 

the correct change.  

 

Senior School Update 

ACC CROSS COUNTRY TRAINING | MONDAY & FRIDAY 7.15AM – 8.15AM 

Students are reminded that training sessions for the ACC Cross Country Carnival commence this week. 

Training will be held on the Senior School Oval from 7.15am. Students will need to provide their own nutrition 
after training and will have time to change into their formal uniforms prior to school commencing. If students 
are unable to attend due to other sporting commitments, please let Miss Emily Haywood know at 
Emily.haywood@stjames.wa.edu.au. 

YEAR 8 & 9 PTO EVENING | Monday 6 May, 3.30pm – 7.30pm 

The Year 8 and Year 9 Family Conference PTO Evening will be taking place on Monday 6 May in the Stage 3 
Building, 3.30pm to 7:30pm. Parent login information for bookings will be released to parents/guardians early 
next week. 

CAS Sport Update  

The new season of CAS Sport commences this week, with the first-round fixture against Prendiville Catholic 

College. A reminder that each team will train in the morning of their fixtured game. Students are expected 

to commit to all training sessions and games. 

 

Tuesday 23rd April 

Year 10-12 Girls Netball (Home) 

Year 10-12 Boys Soccer (Away) 

  

Wednesday 24 April 

Year 7 Girls Netball (Away) 

Year 7 Girls Soccer (Away) 

Year 7 Boys Soccer (Away)  

Year 8 Netball (Home) 

Year 9 Netball (Home) 

Year 8/9 Girls Soccer (Home) 

 Year 8/9 Boys Soccer (Home) 

 

Coming Up  

THIS WEEK AT ST JAMES’ | Week 2 

• Wednesday 24 April - Year 5 Pesto Sale, 3.10pm   

• Thursday 25 April – ANZAC Day - Public Holiday 

• Friday 26 April – Whole School ANZAC Service 

mailto:Emily.haywood@stjames.wa.edu.au
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NEXT WEEK AT ST JAMES’ | Week 3 

• Wednesday 1 May – Year 5 NAIDOC Art 

• Wednesday 1 May – Year 6 Captains Bowling 

• Wednesday 1 May – Cub Sandwiches 

• Thursday 2 May – Eglinton House Charity Free Dress Day 

• Friday 3 May – Year 11 Dr Yes Event 

• Friday 3 May – Photo catch-up session 

Community Noticeboard 

ANZAC DAY | Local Community Services 

Local Anzac Day Services will be held in Quinns Rock and Yanchep. Click on the respective links for full 

details.  

CONTAINERS FOR CHANGE INITIATIVE | Member Number C11039223 

Thank you to everyone who has already contributed to the Containers for Change initiative at St James’.  
 

If you would like to contribute to Containers for Change, please use one 
of the following methods:  
1. Drop your empty soft drink containers into one of the red bins 

outside our Junior School classrooms, or, 
2. Take your 10c containers to any Containers for Change donation 

point using our unique Member Number C11039223. 

JMA MARTIAL ARTS | Alkimos Opening 

JMA Martial Arts is opening at Trinity Village Shopping Centre in Alkimos on Wednesday 1 May. They have an 
introductory membership offer available and are holding a Grand Open Day on Saturday 11 May. Click here 
for further information and to learn how to get involved.  
 

HUB BEACH VOLLEYBALL | Register Your Interest 

 

Junior Volley is a fun place for teens aged 13-17 to learn and socialise while playing an energetic team sport. 
It increases coordination and social skills and is a non-contact gender equal sport. 
 

The HUB Alkimos (Bather’s Park) offers a volleyball competition each Friday commencing Friday 26 April. For 
more information, please contact Romano at romano@hubvolleyball.com.au or call 0401 001 117. 
 

UWA JULY HOLIDAY REVISION | Registrations Now Open 

 

UWA ATAR Revision and Exam Preparation Courses will be held in the July school holidays (Monday 1 to Friday 
5 July) to help prepare your Year 12 students for their ATAR exams. 
 

Students can live and study at UWA for the week. Don't miss this unique opportunity to provide real-world 
experience of both university life and learning. 
 

For more information or to enrol please click here.  

 

https://www.facebook.com/quinnsrsl/?scrlybrkr=1551d8fd
https://www.facebook.com/veteranyancheptworocks/
https://stjalkimos.sharepoint.com/:b:/s/sjas-public/EU_ctKk9GaFOo7TN-efVfDEBPa5eRofurjggX7jmJBMrYg?e=zRZGK7
mailto:romano@hubvolleyball.com.au
https://www.theexamexperts.com.au/
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Best wishes 

St James’ Anglican School 
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